From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: William Sanderson
Subject: Press Release request
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 11:14:39 AM

Dear Mr. Sanderson,

Thank you for your request dated July 5, 2022. Press releases, press advisories, and information
about press conferences can be found on our website using the following link:
https://ago.vermont.gov/blog/category/press-releases

You may also wish to use the search function on our webpage to find specific advisories.

| hope this information is helpful to you. Please let me know if you are seeking additional
information.

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500

Pronouns: she/her/hers



